
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear choir, 
 
Next Wednesday, we will be practising the Elgar songs, numbers 1, 3 & 5. Some home preparation 
beforehand would be beneficial; the learning and listening resources can be found here: 
Members – Stowmarket Chorale   
This is also your ‘home page’ for finding choir notices and key information previously sent to you by 
email. 
 
A few notes about the Come and Sing! 

• Friends attending 
If you have friends coming that are not ‘signed up’ already, please let us know their names by 
replying to this email - info@stowmarketchorale.org.uk 
This is to ensure we have music copies for all participants and don’t run out. 
 

• Vivaldi scores 
If you have your own Vivaldi Gloria, please find it and bring it with you on the day. 
CPDL link 
https://www.cpdl.org/wiki/images/d/d8/Nh_Vivaldi_Gloria.pdf 
 

• Mugs 
Please bring your own mugs with you. There will be an urn & self-service drinks available. 
 
Plan for the day 

• Use the Church Walk entrance 

• Registration with coffee/tea available 

• 10.45am: MORNING SESSION 

• Midday: a short pause… 

• 1pm LUNCH BREAK 

• 1.45pm: AFTERNOON SESSION 

• There will be a short pause before a final sing through at 2.40pm. Please invite family & 
friends along to listen! 

• 3pm FINISH 
 

http://www.stowmarketchorale.org.uk/members
mailto:info@stowmarketchorale.org.uk
https://www.cpdl.org/wiki/images/d/d8/Nh_Vivaldi_Gloria.pdf


Individual music & Singing Day payments to Kim 
A reminder to settle up with Treasurer Kim please, either in person (cash/cheque) or by bank 
transfer. Payments for individual contributions towards this term’s music costs are £6.50 (with Elgar 
hire) or £4.00 (without Elgar) and for the Singing Day, £20.00. Thank you. 
Barclays 
Sort Code – 20-82-75 
Account Number – 50711594 
Account Name – Stowmarket Chorale 
Reference – Your name + MUSIC 
or 
Reference -  Your name + SD 
or for both 
Reference - Your name + MUSIC + SD  
 
Lunch at the Chestnut Horse, Great Finborough on 14th February 
If you want to come and haven’t signed up yet please email Maggie 
directly: mvmaggievincent@gmail.com 
 
Guest Editor for the June Newsletter 

Could this be you?! Please speak to any member of the committee to find out more  
 
Will’s 10th Anniversary 
Many thanks to Sue O’Keeffe, Stephen Peake & Rachel Belcher-Nairn for the delicious home baked 
cakes. 
These photos record a special SC evening of cake, laughter, Lauridsen & L’Estrange! 
 
With best wishes, 
Maggie 
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Many thanks to P-J Belcher for these great photographs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


